


The following information is provided as a service to you.  It is your 
repsonsibility to ascertain that the facility is open, and the cost for services.  
The Office of Student Conduct is not responsible for any changes in this 
information.  Inability to obtain counseling at one of these facilities will not 
excuse you from satisfying this requirement, in a timely fashion.

It is your responsbility to have your counseling delievered/faxed to the 
Office of Student Conduct [828 262 4997].




